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2022-06-30  

1 7/1/2022  
 

Dear Supplier,  

 

Starting today we start transacting with you via the Ariba Network, where you will receive new 
purchase orders sent through the Ariba Network electronically. Please be aware that any 
existing/open POs will be processed via the former method (unless otherwise notified in specific 
cases).  

 

Here are some tips for successful collaboration:   

1. Please review the Ericsson Supplier guide(s) related to Ericsson specific processes (sent 
last week).  

2. Please use the SAP Ariba Portal (the “?” Icon) located in your supplier account on the 
upper righthand side if you have any Ariba specific queries.  

3. For support related to business as usual Ericsson topics, please use the regular support 
link.  

4. For questions related to the Ariba onboarding process, please reply to this email.  

 

Thank you for your commitment to our new procurement initiative!  

Regards,  

Ericsson Supplier Enablement Team   

 

https://www.ericsson.com/en/about-us/sourcing/supplier-and-partner-resources/invoicing-and-payments/invoicing-at-ericsson
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